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Road Work Ahead

FOR DETAILS, VIEW RIDGEWOOD WATER’S SERVICE ADVISORY MAP
This year, Ridgewood Water launched an interactive map to provide
customers with an overview of upcoming work that might lead to road
closures and detours. 

Moderate Potential for Traffic Diversion 

STREETS AFFECTED OVER THE NEXT TWO WEEKS
Glen Rock: Dunham Place, Chatham Place, Plymouth Place, Grove Street and
Prospect Street. 

PFAS Treatment Facility Updates
Ridgewood Water has reached another milestone! The Village of Ridgewood Council awarded the
construction contract for the East Ridgewood and West End PFAS Treatment Facilities to Sovereign
Consulting, Inc. Construction is planned to begin in summer/fall 2024, pending final review by the
New Jersey Infrastructure Bank. 

East Ridgewood and West End are the 6th and 7th treatment facilities to be awarded out of the 12
proposed in our PFAS Treatment Master Plan. They are expected to be online by February 2026. 

Be Water Wise!
Water use typically triples during the
summer due to irrigation...but it doesn’t
have to be that way! You can help
Ridgewood Water reduce outdoor
water use by 20 percent this summer by
following a few simple steps. For
example, did you know that when you
water your lawn is just as important as
how often you water? 

https://esri.ridgewoodnj.net/portal/apps/experiencebuilder/experience/?id=5db0338b473e409ea8a4f0ca2b5cf18b

